Woodville Elementary School

P.O. Box 39, Woodville ON K0M2T0 wve.tldsb.on.ca

School 705 439-2427 Trustee Don Alton 705 438-3656 May 2017



Futures Built On Character with Dignity and Respect

Follow us on Twitter! @WoodvilleES

Character Trait for April - Fairness



DEAR PARENTS AND GUARDIANS,

Please remember to return permission forms, and money for upcoming school trips.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Registration is open for children who will turn four before December 31st 2017. Please stop into the school for a registration package or to register your child. Birth Certificate or other proof of age; and immunization record are required.

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS

Thursday June 1 was a time of thanks and recognition for the dedication and time donated by volunteers. Guests were treated to cake, punch, and entertainment provided by the students. In appreciation for all their hard work, a new book was dedicated to our school library in their

name. If a volunteer was unable to attend. a book was selected on their behalf. Thank you for your contributions, we appreciate everything you do to make Woodville Elementary School the great place that it is!



EQAO ASSESSMENT COMPLETE

Between May 23rd and May 31st our grade three and grade six students wrote EQAO assessments in reading, writing and math. Well done students and staff. A huge thank you to all our community volunteers who scribed for our students.

YEAR END TRIP

We will be travelling to Cedar Park again this year for a fun filled active day. Students in Kindergarten to Grade 6 will be going on June 20th. Volunteers are needed. The grade 7/8s will be heading to



Niagara Falls to June 22nd to 23rd

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

Parents please register for School Cash Online. We will be using this program moving forward (fall) to allow parents the option to pay for school trips, lunches, and events as well as sign permission for field trips.

https://tldsb.schoolcashonline.com/

TRACK AND FIELD

A huge thank you to Mr. Patterson and all the volunteers and staff who organized our widely successful school track and field day in Fenelon

Falls. On June 7th, our first and second place athletes from our school Track and Field Meet will go on to compete at the County meet at LCVI.





RIGHT TO PLAY

On June 9th our Right to Play Team will host a day of outside play with a BBQ. Students can purchase a hotdog or hamburger, chips and a drink for \$5.00. All proceeds will go to the Right to Play. - Mrs. Farr

CANADA 150 PARADE

On June 28, we will host our Canada 150 Parade. We will be using a variety of decades as our theme. We are hoping to have community involvement. If you are interesting in entering a float or being involved, please contact Mrs. Farr, Mr. Barton or Mr. Patterson.

SCIENTISTS IN THE CLASSROOM

Woodville elementary school welcomed the scientists in the classroom program to our school this May and June and it was amazing to see science come to life for our students. What an educational and inspirational experience.

GRADE 8 GRADUATION

Please mark your calendar for June 27th 7-8pm for our Grade Eight Graduation.





